In the Executive Committee meeting held on 27.2.2006, the complaint of Shri
Rajiv Kumar Gandhi against Dr. A.K. Khare was examined by Executive
Committee. The Executive Committee perused the complaint, reply of Dr. A.K.
Khare. The Committee was of the view that since the offences alleged are covered
under various provisions of IPC and the matter is under investigation of the Police,
it will not be appropriate to examine the matter at this stage. It was, however,

observed that once the matter is decided by a criminal court, appropriate action can

be contemplated.

Submitted for consideration and directions.

President




